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New Braunfels Utilities Announces Temporary Closure of 
 IH-35 for Utility Work on Sunday, February 24, 2019 

 
(New Braunfels, TX – February 22, 2019) – New Braunfels Utilities (NBU) has contracted with Greenstone 

Electrical Services to replace power lines and power poles along IH-35 near Camping World to between 

FM 306 and Conrads Lane on Sunday, February 24, 2019 from 7:00 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. The North and 

South bound lanes of traffic on IH-35 and the access roads that run parallel to the highway will be closed 

intermittently during this time.  

Delays should be expected while work is being done. Advanced warning signs and traffic control devices 

will be in place. This temporary closure is necessary for the safety of the utility workers and travelers as 

high voltage lines are being replaced. 

Work is expected to be completed in the timeframe noted, pending weather and other factors. 

 
 
 

# # # 
About New Braunfels Utilities: 

Dedicated to excellence in service, New Braunfels Utilities is one of 2,000 community-owned, not-forprofit public power electric utilities in the nation.  The 

mission of New Braunfels Utilities is to enhance the quality of our community by providing innovative, essential services. Governed by a Board of Trustees 

comprised of local residents appointed by the New Braunfels City Council, New Braunfels Utilities is committed to being a recognized and trusted community 

partner, providing electric, water, and waste water services.  Utility revenues are continually invested back into the systems of the customers, which benefits 

the community.   New Braunfels Utilities makes an annual transfer to the City of New Braunfels, which in turn helps to pay for services such as fire, police, 

and parks.  Follow NBU on Facebook at newbraunfelsutilities, on Twitter at nbutility, and to learn more visit nbutexas.com. 
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